Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 215 N. Slate St. Culver, Indiana

Dear Dr. Sprunger:

First, let me tell you that I continue to enjoy your Urantia translation of the Psalms. I am much interested in your plans to get into educational work. I rather think that it will turn out that you have made a wise decision. The more I think about it the more it seems to me that for the time being you are doing the best thing.

Thank you for your notice about education in the Brotherhood. I will present it to the Educational Committee. You will be interested to know that our last meeting a few weeks ago was devoted entirely to the correspondence study. We expect to formulate some plan in the next few months.

I will be interested to hear how your plans work out. With all best wishes to you, I am

Sincerely,

William S. Sadler

WSS/ar